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Dear Readers,

First of all I thank the contributors, editors, readers and the Jaypee Brothers Medical 
Publishers (P) Ltd. for bringing out the current issue of Journal of Health Sciences and 
Research (JOHSR).
	 We are receiving articles from other institutions and also from associated specialities. 
Dental science is advancing day by day and your journal should also keep pace with rapid 
developments. After Jaypee Brothers Medical Publishers (P) Ltd. has taken responsibility 
of publishing, the quality has improved. We are still focused on making this a PubMed 
indexed journal. We need cooperation and help from all of you to achieve this. 

Wishing you good reading!
Editor-in-Chief

N Edwin Devadoss
MDS FIMSA FDS RCPS (Glasgow)

Dean, Rajarajeswari Dental College and Hospital
Bengaluru, Karnataka, India
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